
NOTICE  

 

CHESTERFIELD TOWNSHIP 

PLANNING BOARD 

 
PUBLIC MEETING OF MAY 19, 2020 AT 7:00 PM 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that due to the current New Jersey State of Emergency and Public 

Health Emergency declared by the Governor, and in an effort to prevent further spread of COVID-

19 and to protect the health and safety of residents, Township staff, professionals, and applicants, 

the Township Municipal Building remains closed to the public.  

 

In accordance with the Open Public Meeting Act, N.J.S.A. 10:4-6, et seq., and/or P.L. 2020, c.11, 

and/or the “Operational Guidance – COVID-19: Guidance for Remote Public Meetings in New 

Jersey” dated March 23, 2020, and “Operational Guidance – COVID-19: N.J.S.A. 40:55D-1, 

Recommendation for Land Use Public Meetings in New Jersey” dated April 2, 2020, both 

published by the New Jersey Department of Community Affairs, Division of Local Governmental 

Services, notice is hereby given that so long as the Township Municipal Building remains closed 

to the public, the previously noticed 2020 public meetings/hearings of the Planning Board will 

occur virtually via video teleconferencing by way of a “gotomeeting” event online or by phone 

rather than an “in-person” meeting.  

 

The meeting can be accessed by dialing the following number: 

 

  Phone Number:   1-646-749-3112”   

Access Code:  191241301 #  
 

 

The Agenda, Application, and Professional Review Letter can be accessed on the Township 

website at the following link: 

  https://chesterfieldtwpnj.gov/bds-committees/planning-zoning 
 

PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that members of the public lacking the resources or 

know-how for technological access should contact the Planning Board Attorney, Doug Heinold, 

by email at dheinold@rclawnj.com or by phone at 609-685-7219, for assistance in accessing any 

plans and/or the meetings/hearings. 

 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__chesterfieldtwpnj.gov_bds-2Dcommittees_planning-2Dzoning&d=DwMFaQ&c=euGZstcaTDllvimEN8b7jXrwqOf-v5A_CdpgnVfiiMM&r=rAk-MasMeZy_HccbHZpZ7400aBpgLUAxtSYbsAr11nw&m=9yvGZvAgkWFOkQK3wdJ--WTBrQMLg3LlRwQf7EiwKu4&s=1PU-5DEG5TE83twp9Nib-kmnH1HBCv4N_bevKj2BUuQ&e=

